From:

Sent:

Friday 9 December 2022 16:55

To:

**IFD Public Consultations** 

Subject:

Wild Salmon and Sea Trout Tagging Scheme (Amendment) Regulations 2022

**CAUTION:** This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Minister Ryan,

I am writing to you in support of your decision to designate the Owenea and Owentocker rivers open with a surplus for the 2023 season.

I believe, where possible, it is important to permit access to angling and draft net fishers as this generates crucial stock and scientific data about our wild salmon and sea trout.

Both fisheries also play a positive role in fostering positive wellbeing and intergenerational links in the local community.

Thank you for reviewing my submission.

Kind regards,